
 

Become a Ketchum Firefighter/EMT 

  

  

APPLICATION DEADLINE IS FRIDAY, December 1st, 2022   

The Ketchum Fire Department is now accepting  
  

applications for Paid - on - Call Emergency Responders.  
  

No experience necessary  -   if you have the dedication & compassion, we will give you the skills.    

  

  

Want to do more for your community? Join our team! 
  

Contact us to apply for one of the best jobs in the world 
  

Ketchum Fire Department  

  

 107 Saddle Rd, Ketchum (208)726-7805   
 

www.ketchumidaho.org/fire  
  

or email Fire Clerk Brooke Irby birby@ketchumfire.org 
  

Training will begin the first week of January and run to the end of April 


